Date:  
Dear Parent or Guardian:

We are pleased to notify you that in accordance with Title I guidelines, you have the right to review and express concerns regarding our Title I Continuous Improvement Plan (CIP), including Section VI-Parent Involvement.  You may review these documents on our school website:  www.escambiak12.net .  Copies of the plan are also available for review in the Parent Resource Center. Additionally, you will receive copies of the LEA Parent Involvement Plan and the School Parent Involvement Plan in August for your review.  
If you are dissatisfied with the plan in any way, please voice your concerns by completing the Dissatisfaction of the CIP form at the bottom of this page and returning the form to your child’s school. Additional forms are also available at your child’s school, the Atmore Central Office, and the Brewton Central Office. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact your child’s school or Laura Leigh Rambach, Director of Federal Programs, at (251-368-0308), and she will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

_________________________

Greg Shehan

Principal
	Dissatisfaction of the CIP

      Parent Name:   _________________________

Date:  _____________________

      School:___________________________


Phone #: ___________________

    Concerns:




